
 

 
October 2023  
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers  
 
 
We are writing to you regarding the information you have provided on the admission 
form. We request you as a parent/carers to carefully fill out the form below, 
otherwise, your child(ren) may be at risk of not accessing vital support.  
 
Please look at the definitions by the Department for Education (DfE) below: 
 
First Language – the language to which a child was initially exposed during early 
development and/or continues to be exposed to this language in the home or in the 
community.  
 
English as an additional language - a pupil is recorded as having English as an 
additional language if she/he is exposed to a language at home that is known or 
believed to be other than English. 
 
Please fill out the form below: 

1. Child’s full name  

2. Child’s first language  

3. Entry to the UK date  

4. My child also speaks or is exposed to another / other language(s) at 
home and /or in our local community 

YES / 
NO 

 
Thank you for completing this form, please return this form back to the Academy by 
email.  If you have any questions about any information requested, please feel free 
to contact me by email: ausra.tolley@oasislordshill.org. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ausra Tolley 
Teacher of EAL 
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